
 
 
 

Public Disclosure: 
Midstate College 

Voluntary Resignation of Accreditation 
Effective: August 16, 2019 

 
Midstate College in Peoria, Illinois, has resigned its accreditation with the Higher Learning 
Commission effective August 16, 2019, the date of the institution’s closure.  
 
Transfer and Teach-Out options are being finalized by Midstate College and are listed on the 
institution’s site at https://www.midstate.edu/. 

According to the institution’s website, students or graduates who attended after 2001 can contact 
Parchment to obtain an official transcript. Students who graduated before 2001 can contact the 
Illinois Board of Higher Education to obtain an official transcript. 

About the Higher Learning Commission 
The Higher Learning Commission accredits approximately 1,000 colleges and universities that have a home base in one of 19 
states that stretch from West Virginia to Arizona. HLC is a private, nonprofit accrediting agency. It is recognized by the U.S. 
Department of Education and the Council for Higher Education Accreditation. Questions? Contact info@hlcommission.org or 
call 312.263.0456. 
 
Posting Date: August 16, 2019 
  
 
 


